City of Stuart__
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Procurement & Contracting Services
121 SW Flagler Ave. Stuart Fl. 31991
Phone: 772.288.53006

November 18, 2020

Manpower

Attn: Rob Vorse
1650 S. Kanner Hwy
Stuart, Florida 34994

Subject: Renewal for RFP #2019-200, Temporary Employee Services

Dear Mr. Vorse,

This is official notification to your firm that the City of Stuart wishes to extend your current contract for
Temporary Employee Services for the period beginning January 15, 2021 and ending on January 14, 2022,
which represents the second of four (one year) renewa! options. This extension is granted under the same
terms, conditions, and pricing as the original contract.

Please complete the bottom portion of this letter. Your response must be received no later than 4:00
p.m., November 26, 2020. You may fax your response to (772) 600-0134 or send by email to
purchasing@ci.stuart.fl.us. Thank you for your cooperation and immediate attention to this matter.
Please contact me at (772) 288-5320, if you should have any questions.

Best Regards,

Alaina Knofla
Procurement Analyst

cc: RFP File

X] | hereby attest, by signature, to Florida Statutes (F.S.) 287.135-Scrutinized Companies that Boycott
Israel list, F.S. 215.4725-Engaging in commerce with Cuba or Syria, and F.S. 215.473-Scrutinized
Companies with activities in the Iran Petroleum Energy Sector List; and agree to the contract
renewal as specified of the subject Agreement.

|:| I am unable to agree to the contract renewal as specified of the subject Agreement
//%./'\ Rob Vorse
(Sig/n;ture) Printed Name
11.19.2020 Vice President
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